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Message from Mr Tull – 25th April 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the summer term.  I hope you all had a restful break 
over Easter.  The children have made an excellent start to the summer 
term since returning to school on Wednesday.  
 
This week in school: 
 
Class 8 Assembly:  Thank you Class 8 for a lovely start to the term this 
morning and thank you to all the parents and carers for attending the 
class assembly.  We all enjoyed finding out about the work they had 
completed last half term around their topic of Ancient Greece. 
 
Y6 SATs Workshop:  Parents and carers of children in Y6 are encouraged 
to attend a SATs workshop today at 2.45pm. 
 
Next week: 
 
Y5 Maths Challenge:  A small team from Y5 will be attending the Maths 
Challenge heat on Monday after school.  We wish them good luck. 
 
Visit from Britten Symphonia Orchestra:  We have a visit from the Britten 
Symphonia Orchestra on Wednesday, who will be performing to the 
children in Reception, Y1, Y2 and Y3. 
 
Year 3 Mini Olympics:  Our children in year 3 will be attending a mini-
Olympics festival on Thursday at Chesterton Community College. 
 
Class 4 Assembly: Parents and carers of children in Class 4 are welcome 
to attend the class assembly on Friday 2nd May at 8.55am, straight after 
drop off, in the Expressive Arts Hall. 
 
Y4 Multiplication Check Workshop: Parents and carers of children in Y4 
are encouraged to attend a workshop on Friday 2nd May @2.45pm. 
 
As always, please do contact us if we can be of help. If you have 
any specifically KS1 questions, please contact Sophie Morris at 
smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk and for anything particularly involving 
KS2, please contact Kate Dowdall at kdowdall@arbury.cambs.sch.uk. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Ben Tull  
 

 

 
 
 

Dates for the Diary 
 
 
• 25th Apr – Y6 SATs 

workshop @ 
2.45pm 

• 1st May – Y3 Mini 
Olympics Festival 
@ CCC 

• 2nd May – Class 4 
Assembly 

• 2nd May – Y4 
Multiplication 
Workshop @ 2.45 

• 5th May – May Day 
Bank Holiday – No 
school 

• 6th May @ 3.30 - 
Open Classrooms 

• 9th May – Class 2 
Assembly 

• 9th May @ 3.25 – 
3.55- Half Termly 
Tea 

• 14th May – EYFS 
Trip to Botanic 
Garden 

• 15th May – Year 1 
Festival @ CCC 

• 16th May – Class 5 
Assembly 

• 21st May – National 
Numeracy Day 

• 23rd May – Class 1 
Assembly 

• 26th to 30th May – 
Half Term Holiday 

• 2nd June – Teacher 
Training Day 

• 6th June – Class 9 
Assembly 

• 10th June – Open 
Classrooms 

 

mailto:office@arbury.cambs.sch.uk
mailto:smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk
mailto:kdowdall@arbury.cambs.sch.uk

